
 
MINUTES OF VCF COMMITTEE MEETING – 26 JULY 2022 

 
 
Present: Emma Murphy, Jane Everton, Andrew Fletcher David Brewer, David Drew 
 
APOLOGIES 
Richard Brown, Philippe Cassabois 
 
FEEDBACK FROM PREVIOUS MEETING 
 

• EM confirmed that the buffs/neck warmers design agreed, had now been ordered 
and that RB had sorted payment. Kit orders were also on their way, some orders had 
been paid for but some members were still to pay for theirs on receipt. 

• AF to look into getting quotes for two new club flags. 
• JE & DD had looked into the possibility of purchasing a Strava premium club 

membership for multiple club users but this is not available. 
• Derek has clarified that the general public can see weekly rides posted onto the club 

website.  
• After two attempts, it was agreed to cancel the Skegness ride for this year.  
• JE requested that final details/reminders for event rides are posted a week in 

advance of the ride.  
• It was suggested that it might be a good idea to just offer a 40 mile ride on the 

Sundays following a Saturday ride event in future. 
 
FORTHCOMING EVENTS 

 
• Saturday 3 September – Sherwood Pines. EM to organise. 
• Thursday 8 September – Tour of Britain. DB, DD & EM to look at routes. 
• Saturday 1 October – Falling Leaf 100. It was decided to use the Flintham Flower 

route from the Boot & Shoe. The pub has agreed to keep the sports lounge free. 
 
NEW MEMBERS 

• JE informed that the club is now up to 73 members. Welcome to the most recent: 
Steve Hawkins, Andrew Robinson & John Humphrey. 

 
ANY OTHER BUSINESS 

• RB reported that the club bank account currently stands at £3,111.98. 
 
NEXT COMMITTEE MEETING 
7.30pm Wednesday 19 October at The Boot & Shoe, Flintham. 
 
 


